
 

 

 

Primary Care and the Digital Weight Management 

Programme in the South West 

 
We would like to invite you to join us for a webinar at 12-1pm on the 16th 

December 2021, covering: 

• What is the Digital weight management programme (DWMP)? 

• Referral routes into the programme 

• How practices can support this programme? 

• DWMP and the wider context of weight management services 

 

The webinar will be aimed at clinical and non-clinical staff within your practice 

and will help achieve the requirements in the Enhanced Service Specification 

for weight management.  
 

 

If you would like to attend this informative webinar please click on the link to 

complete the form  https://forms.office.com/r/ckxhEudcKK 

 

If you have any questions please contact the prevention team at 

england.southwestprevention@nhs.net 
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